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Bruno’s  Graduate  Assistant  in  the  Fall  2013  as  well  
as  Summer  2014.    Some  of  her  responsibilities  have  
included  organizing   files   for  classes,  class  prepara-­
tion,   and   ROX   data   input   and   organization.      Since  
having  the  opportunity  to  work  with  Dr.  Bruno  again,  
she  has  been  able  to  capture  what  goes  on  behind  
the   scenes   with   her   projects   and   coursework  
through  and  within  IUP,  her  students,  and  the  com-­
munity.         Elyse   has   also   been   able   to   learn   a   lot  
about  herself  as  she  continues  her  work  as  a  gradu-­
ate   student   in   the   School   Counseling   program   at  
IUP  Penn  Center.    Her  degree  from  IUP   in  Psychol-­
ogy



CCTS to Host Dr. Ronald Beghetto  
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The   IUP   Center   for   Counselor   Training   and   Services  
(CCTS)  will  be  hosting   its  Spring  2015  workshop,  entitled  
Reclaiming  Creativity  in  the  Everyday  Classroom,  with  
creativity  expert  Dr.  Ronald  Beghetto.     This  one-day  work-­
shop  will  be  held  on  Friday,  March  6,  at  the  Westmoreland  
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Dr. Spinelli Memorial Fund 
If you wish to  contribute to the Dr. Spinelli Memorial 
Fund, contact the annual Fund at (724) 357-5555 or write 
to:  The Office of Annual Giving, 313 Sutton Hall, Indiana 
University of PA, Indiana, PA 15705. The annual award is  
given to a current counseling student. 

Newsletter on the Web   
You can view this and previous issues of our newsletter at 
www.iup.edu/counseling in the news section. 

https://www.reportabusepa.pitt.edu/webapps/portal/execute/tabs/tabAction?tab_tab_group_id=_2_1
https://www.reportabusepa.pitt.edu/webapps/portal/execute/tabs/tabAction?tab_tab_group_id=_2_1
https://www.reportabusepa.pitt.edu/webapps/portal/execute/tabs/tabAction?tab_tab_group_id=_2_1
http://www.iup.edu/giveagift
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IMPORTANT: 

As we are no longer printing our Newsletter, we will notify you by EMAIL when it is available on our Depart-
ment Website. In order for us to accomplish this, we are asking you to update your email address and other 
contact information with the IUP Alumni Affairs office. You can do this in three ways: 1) simply call 800-YES-
2IUP; 2) send an email to alumni-relations@iup.edu; or 3) fill out the form on the Alumni Affairs website: http://
www.iup.edu/upper.aspx?ekfrm=37027

http://www.iup.edu/upper.aspx?ekfrm=37027
http://www.iup.edu/upper.aspx?ekfrm=37027

